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November 20, 2019 
 
Dear Friends of Sagebrush Montessori,  
 
On March 21, 2020, Sagebrush Montessori will host our eighth annual Raise A Glass fundraising dinner 
and auction.  We expect 175 to 225 community supporters to attend our upcoming event.  The funds 
raised from this event will be used towards expanding our school to include a second Lower Elementary 
classroom, as well as unite our school onto a single campus.   
 
Sagebrush Montessori offers a high quality, Montessori education for children ages 3 to 12.  Our goal 
is to cultivate a child’s powerful imagination, promote their love of learning and foster their efforts for 
independence.  Additionally, we instill a strong sense of duty to our community.  We have grown every 
year since opening our Elementary in 2013 and currently have a student body of 100 children.  Our 
goal is to continue to accept every Kindergartener from the Sagebrush Montessori Primary program 
and that will require a second classroom for our students.   
 
As a valued local business and community leader, we are writing to ask for your support by making a 
tax-deductible donation of goods and/or services that will directly enhance our fundraising efforts.  In 
return for your generous donation, your business will be recognized on an auction display at the event 
and in the event program.  We have additional opportunities to support our school by becoming an 
Event Sponsor; we have attached a sponsorship guide with more opportunities for recognition!  
Sagebrush Montessori is a registered non-profit 501(c)(3) school.  Our tax ID number is 46-1064904. 
 
Together with your generous donation and/or sponsorship will help ensure every student can 
continue their educational experience at Sagebrush Montessori. 
 
Please do not hesitate to contact me with any questions: 509-713-7322 or 
samantha@sagebrushmontessori.org. 
 
Warm Regards, 
 
 
 
Samantha May 
Head of School, Sagebrush Montessori 


